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Building a Community Where All Babies Thrive 

 
 

  

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
 
I hope that everyone had an amazing holiday season. Whether you chose to hang out with friends or family or cuddle at home, I hope 

this holiday season was everything you wanted it to be.  

First Meeting of 2015 

Please mark your calendars for the first South Side Network for Healthy Families & Babies meeting of 2015.  

Tuesday January 20, 2015 

6:00 pm – 8:00 pm 

Barack Recreation Center 

Scheduling  

Please take a moment to fill out the brief survey. This survey will help us schedule future meetings. The survey link is here or you can 

copy and paste https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1ATXlgfFeadspfHcNq_TLvwgYj6R8ZW_wARxm1JFSI1E/viewform?usp=send_form 

into your browser.  

Pledge of Commitment Form  

If you have not already done so, please fill out your pledge of commitment form. You can scan and send via email to 

tnscales@columbus.gov or return it at the January network meeting. If you need another copy, please email me. 

 

 

An initiative of Columbus Public Health 
240 Parsons Ave, Columbus, OH 43215 
http://www.publichealth.columbus.gov 
 
Questions? Contact Tiffani Scales at tnscales@columbus.gov or 614-645-1478 
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